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24th February 2017
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to Term 4. I hope you have all enjoyed a magnificent half-term and are looking forward to the warmer weather of spring. 
Dates for next week:
Monday 27th February – Science assembly for pupils (10am)
Wednesday 1st March – Year 2 visit to St. Leonard’s Church (1.30pm-2.15pm)

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day (dressing-up as favourite book characters); Seahorse Class Assembly (9.10am)
Please contact the School Office should you require any further information. 
Parents’ Evening
A form for you to select an appointment with your child’s Class Teacher has been sent home today. The Parent Consultations take place on Tuesday 7th March (3.30-5.30pm), Thursday 9th March (5.30-7.30pm) and Tuesday 14th March (4.00-6.00pm). We will do our very best to accommodate your preferred time and date, but if you can tick a few options this is helpful.
Attendance

Congratulations to Penguin Class for having the best class attendance for Term 3; Mrs Savage is over the moon! Congratulations also to Jessica Perry who today won Term 3’s 100% attendance prize draw and a £20 cinema gift voucher. 

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic term.  
Yours sincerely,
Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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